
 

Hello dear parents:  

 

National Online Survey for Non-Francophone Parents in Mixed-Language 

Families 

If you are a non-Francophone parent whose spouse or ex-spouse is a Francophone, 

this survey from the Commission nationale des parents francophones is for 

you! Please take 5 minutes to fill the survey, by clicking here or on this link: 

https://fr.surveymonkey.com/r/CNPFsurvey 

Pasta and movie night (Friday, November 16) 

 
 

Class representatives  

Divisions 8 and 11 do not have representatives so far, and division 2 is looking for  a 

francophone parent. Please feel free to contact us if interested 

(secretaireaperosedesvents@gmail.com). You can find the guide for this role on our 

website. 

Division Teacher Représentative 

Division 2 – Kindergarden Fannie Michaud Lea Blasset 

Division 8 – Grade 3 and 4 Anne-Marie Lapointe 

 

Division 11 – Grade 5 and 6 Marie-Pier Dandurand 

 

 

anorcott@gmail.com
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More roles to take at PAC! 

Join us! 

 

Rose-des-vents and Colibris PAC/Newsletter 
Rose-des-Vents & Colibris Parents Association 
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Christmas market – December 8! 

Meet us at the Christmas Market on Saturday December 8m from 9:30am to 

3:30pm at the library of Jules Verne. You are inviting to spend a wonderful time with 

our vendors and activities for kids. 

A lot goes on behind the scene for this event, so if you can spare some time on the 

day or during the preparation of the event, your help will be greatly appreciated!  

 

Reminder: Monday, December 3rd - Monthly PAC meeting 

The next meeting will be at 7pm, at Jules Verne Library.  

Katie Harding, PAC secretary 2018–2019 
secretaireaperosedesvents@gmail.com 

 

✓ Dates to remember 
Check our online calendar for activities and important dates  

✓ You have a message for the parents community 
Please contact the PAC secretary no later than two days before the newsletter publication. You can also contact your class representative. 

✓ Your PAC is on Facebook  
Click here to find our Facebook page. 
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